Camden County Board of Commissioners Regular Meeting September 13, 2021; 7:00 PM Historic Courtroom - Camden, North Carolina

The September 13, 2021 meeting of the Camden County Board of Commissioners was cancelled due to lack of a quorum. Due to extenuating circumstances, Chairman Tom White, Vice Chairman Ross Munro and Commissioner Clayton Riggs were unable to attend. County Manager Ken Bowman and Clerk to the Board Karen Davis were on site to inform those in attendance of the cancellation.

Karen M. Davis

Clerk to the Board of Commissioners

Karen M. Davis